
 

Law Alert is published by Goldfarb & Lipman LLP as a timely reporting service to alert clients and others of recent changes in case 
law, opinions or codes. This alert does not represent the legal opinion of the firm or any member of the firm on the issues described, 
and the information contained in this publication should not be construed as legal advice. Should further analysis or explanation of 
the subject matter be required, please contact the attorney with whom you normally consult. 

 
 
 
The 2014 Goldfarb & Lipman Annual Legislative Update provides a summary of 
recently enacted legislation that will impact areas of concern to our clients, including: 
real estate transactions, affordable housing, land use, municipal law, community 
economic development, public finance, fair housing, tax exempt organizations, property 
taxes, and employment.  
 
Please feel free to contact any attorney at Goldfarb & Lipman for more information 
regarding the effects of these new laws and their applicability to your organization or 
projects. 
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